7772 Hwy. 84 E. Waynesboro Ms 39367

December 16, 2006

Janie O'Keefe O'Keefe Educational Media Group PO Box 4002 Biloxi Ms 39535

Dear Janie O'Keefe,

Internet resource center and directory

I would like to express my wholehearted support for the proposed Disabilities Internet Resource Center and the accompanying directory. The Mississippi Gulf Coast area can only benefit from such a program. The proposed Internet Center will increase access to a large database of accessibility information. The number of people that have access to the Internet is constantly on the rise, and both individuals and businesses will be able to gather necessary information about accessibility to specific events, buildings and other various destinations. The resource guide that will accompany the Internet site will reach those that may not have, or be able to use at the time, Internet access. This is an all win situation for both the disabled community as a whole, and the business community at large. It will not only serve to enhance the opportunities for the disabled resident and traveler, but also serves to increase local business customer base through improving accessibility to their establishments. As the owner of a disabilities travel site that covers the US, I can recommend this project as a step forward for the Gulf Coast of Mississippi.

Sincerely yours,

David Sherrer Owner

Ochair's Traveler

www.qchair.com